
                             2018 

                                    SUMMER EVENT 
 

 
 

 

Il mondo della luna (The World on the Moon), 1777 
by Joseph Haydn (sung in English) 

 

in The Warden’s Garden, New College 
 
 

Saturday 7 July 2018 - 6.30pm 

 Friday 13 July 2018 - 6.30pm 

 

Tickets: £45.00 to include a pre-performance glass of wine from 5.00pm in the Cloister. 

 

The supper interval of 75 minutes will be held in the Cloister. Please bring your own picnic; chairs and 

tables will be provided. A parking space in College will be found for those with mobility problems. 
 

Tickets will be despatched after 1 June 2018 

Your booking is confirmed once your payment has been processed 

 

Enquiries: 01865 279509 | oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ----------------------------------------- 
 

Please send          tickets for Saturday 7 July @ £45.00       £  
 

                              tickets for Friday 13 July @ £45.00       £  
 

                                tickets for the pre-performance talk at 5pm @ £3.00     £  
 

Total £  
 

This year you can also book your tickets through the Oxford University Online Store at 

www.oxforduniversitystores.co.uk – then search ‘Opera 2018’ 
 

All seats are numbered both in the garden and, in the event of rain, in the Ante-Chapel. 

They are allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 
                          Please tick 
 

If my chosen performance is over-subscribed, I could use tickets for the alternative evening       
 

I require a local map for New College              
 

If available, I would like a parking space              
 

Wheelchair space required for the performance                  
 

I enclose my cheque payable to New College for £  
 

Name: ……………………………………………………. 
 

Tel No: ……………………………………………………. 
 

Email: ……………………………………………………. 

 
 

 

 

Send to:    The Development Office 

        New College 

        Oxford 

        OX1 3BN 
 

By supplying your contact details, you agree to New College and the University of Oxford using them to contact you. This may be a full 

range of communication and marketing activities (by mail, email and telephone), including distribution of publications, the promotion of 

benefits and services, notification of events and for fundraising programmes. 
 

Your data is held securely in the collegiate University’s Shared Development and Alumni Relations System (DARS). Full details on how 

your data is held and used is set out in our Data Protection Statement at www.alumni.ox.ac.uk/data_protection or you can request a hard 

copy from us. Some sensitive or personal data may be held in DARS. If at any time you wish to change the fact of, or extent of, the use of 

your personal data, or no longer wish to receive a specific communication, please contact us on oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk. 

New College is a registered charity (1142701) 

 

 


